Anthony Coronado
602-435-3859
14317 N 75th Dr. 
Peoria 85381

Amber Page
623.832.5387
10401 W Thunderbird Blvd, 
Sun City, AZ 85351

Dear Amber Page, 
I would like to give a special thank you for allowing me to volunteer over at Banner Boswell Hospital. Being a part of the team helped me learn new things and I very much appreciate the education I attained from being on the roster. I learned how to put together a medical box, new infections that the patients would have been recovering from and what it takes to be a surgical technician. In the future, yes, this opportunity I got from being here will benefit my future. I went from some knowledge to a boost of 60 % more things that I would probably learn at medical school.  This experience is much appreciated and thanks for allowing my presence as a part of Boswell. 

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Anthony Coronado



